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Jack: 

 

Following this cover sheet is a draft proposal from NARA re 

possible settlement of the Zapruder claims.   I have set up a meeting 

for David and me with NARA counsel plus Steve Tilley and Mary Ronan. 

 I haven't had a chance to review it in detail yet, but I wanted you to see it 

before close of business today.  If you have any questions or thoughts on 

the memo that you'd like us to raise at the meeting, please give me a call 

on Monday  (the meeting is set for 2:45 pm our time).  

 

One point to clarify is that in the second paragraph, Runkel refers 

to a conversation with me in which he concluded that the Board "may not 

agree to" NARA's withdrawal of its request that the Board decide if the 

film is an "assassination record."  What I told him was that I did not 

believe the Board would agree to waive making that determination, 

not that it has any position on whether NARA has filed such a request. 

 

I'll also raise with NARA the issues you discussed with David 

about ensuring full Board access to artifacts in the Collection.  The 

proposed regulations limit only "public" access to NARA terms and 

conditions, but I believe NARA would be willing to put an assurance 

of Board access in writing.  I'd be happy to discuss this with you as 

well if you wish. 

 

Have a good weekend! 
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